
Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

24th September 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Year 6 Ancient Greeks UREMuseumTrip - Tuesday 12th November

We are delighted to let you know that we have arranged for our Year 6 class to attend a brilliant trip to

the University of ReadingMuseum, to enhance learning about the Ancient Greeks. The children will

discover all about this important and culturally sophisticated civilization through thematerial evidence

they left behind. The session is structured in threemain parts:

Firstly, there is a session on the formation of themuseum and the role of archaeologists and curators in

the development of our knowledge about ancient people and how they lived. The children will then have

the chance to handle ancient objects and apply the concepts that they have discussed. Finally, the

children will get creative with themuseum’s vase animations and get the chance to re-enact their own

interpretation of some of themythical scenes on the pots.

We need a number of adult helpers to accompany the class on the trip, andwewelcome your

participation. If you are able to attend, please contact the school office.

The required contribution towards the cost of the trip will be £20, which includes a charitable

donation to themuseum. Please confirm attendance and permission via ParentPay, by the 15th

October. ParentPay accepts debit and credit cards as well as bank transfers. Please bear in mind that

wemust cover costs to ensure all children can attend the trip, or it will have to be cancelled. If this

would cause you financial difficulty please contact the school office. The school’s policy on charging

for trips and enrichment activities can be viewedHERE.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Archer-Doran

Year 6 Teacher
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